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Dear Grace Fellowship family, 

Thank you for embracing us over the past 2 years. We are grateful for the 
opportunities to grow and serve in the ministries of this church. It has been a 
privilege to get to know many of you and walk together in our walk of faith. After 
graduating from seminary, we are moving to Denver, Colorado to start a 3-year 
church planting residency program with hopes to plant a PCA church among the 
Hispanic/Spanish speaking community.  

In Christ, 

Merari & Megan 

Thank you so much for the bridal shower last week and all the 

generous gifts! It was a very lovely evening and it was very nice 

to interact and meet so many from the church! Thank you also 

for all your support and welcoming me into the church family at 

Grace. I am looking forward to building a life and community 

here in Michigan with Carson. Thank you again for all your 

prayers and support as we look towards the next chapters 

ahead! 

Naysi Pennings 
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